
 

 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 
The City of Beloit will host a Community Forum for the finalists for the position of Beloit 
Police Chief on Wednesday, March 16, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. in the Community Room at 
the Beloit Public Library, 605 Eclipse Boulevard, Beloit, WI 53511.  The candidates will 
introduce themselves and provide a brief presentation to be followed by questions from 
the audience. The public is encouraged to attend.  The City Council and the Beloit 
Police and Fire Commission have been invited, and a quorum of each respective body 
may be present. 
 
 
 
        Lori Luther, City Manager 
 
 
Dated: March 11, 2016 
Lorena Rae Stottler 
City Clerk 
www.beloitwi.gov  
 
 
Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be 
made to accommodate the needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and 
services.  For additional information to request this service, please contact the City 
Clerk’s Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit WI  53511. 
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